
Sextortion &
Internet Safety

Learn the important actions parents can take today to keep their students
safe from trafficking, sextortion and exploitation online. For parents or
guardians only.

Led by Cybercrimes Investigators:
Taylor Lambrecht, Minnesota BCA

Sergeant Paul Stenglein, Washington County Sheriff’s Office

Tuesday, April 2, 6:00-7:30 pm
Forest Lake Area High School 
Media Center

Find
important
resources
here


